
Reference: FS549562875

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/2401/FUL

Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,

Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Ian Orr

Address: 30 Cambridge Park Court Cambridge Park Twickenham TW1 2JN

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I believe this to be a substantial over- development of a very small site. 
The danger to the mature trees is considerable Not only will the crowns have to be substantially reduced ( each year) The
roots will be substantially impacted. 
The terrace off the bathroom of the middle maisonette is an unnecessary intervention on the privacy of neighbours. 
Full height glazing is inappropriate in this setting.


